

Administration Centre Eaton

P.O. Box 7016 - 1 Council Drive EATON WA 6232

Tel: 9724 0000 Fax: 9724 0091 www.dardanup.wa.gov.au ABN: 57 305 829 653

> Our Ref: GR02 0023 MLC:cmp 啻: 9724 0006 cathy@dardanup.wa.gov.au

23 June 2011

Office of Electoral Distribution Commissioners GPO Box F316 PERTH WA 6841

Dear Sir

## **RE: 2011 REDISTRIBUTION BOUNDARIES**

The Shire of Dardanup considered the proposed new state electoral boundaries as released by the Commissioners at their ordinary Council meeting held on Wednesday the 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2011.

Council resolved to acknowledge the proposed boundaries and request that the Commissioners keep Council informed and allow Council to make a further submission if there are any submissions that propose to amend the draft boundaries that may affect the Collie-Preston electorate.

Thank you for giving Council the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

MR MARK L CHESTER
Chief Executive Officer

